

Office of the Prime Minister

Prime MinisterMinister of Tourism

Ministerial Services
Minister in Charge of the
NZ Security Intelligence Service
Minister Responsible for the GCSB

5 SEP 2014

Mr Scott Milne

Email: fyi-request-1953-a69926b2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Milne

Official Information Act Request Relating to Legal Advice Received by the NZSIS

I refer to your Official Information Act request received 26 August 2014 for "the legal advice received by the NZSIS that was relied upon by the NZSIS to release the Phil Goff briefing documents to Cameron Slater on 2 August 2011".

Your request appears to be more closely connected with the responsibilities and functions of the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service (NZSIS). Accordingly, I have transferred your request to the NZSIS under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Eagleso
Chief of Staff